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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 9th October 2020 

School Dinners                                                                                                          

From the 3rd November our lunch menu will be changing.  Our kitchen staff have 

done a fantastic job, in difficult circumstance, over the past few weeks and are 

delighted that they can now offer this new menu.  They thank you for your 

support and understanding so far this term. 

Please see separate document on the website: Parents / Newsletters for the 

new menu. 

Harvest Thanksgiving 

A reminder that for our Harvest Thanksgiving this year we are collecting donations for The 

Welcome Centre . You can access a list of items they do or do not take and also items they 

have shortages of at the link below: 

https://www.thewelcomecentre.org/pages/12-donate-food 

Please can all donations be sent in to school by Monday 19th October. 

 

 

https://www.thewelcomecentre.org/pages/12-donate-food


 

 

Senior Pupils       
Pupils awarded their 

Senior Pupil badge this 

week: 

Alex 

Jason 

Thomas 

Toby 

Well done! 

School Council 

Please meet our new School 

Council. These children have 

been elected by the 

children in their classes to 

represent them on the 

school council. 

Year 1 - Daisy M & Elijah 

Year 2 - Henry G & Esme LB 

Year 3 – Heidi & George P 

Year 4 – Esme P & Flynn 

Year 5 – Mia & Toby Covid-19                        

Thank you all for your 

continued support in respect 

of the restrictions and 

advice regarding Covid-19 

relating to school children 

and our site.  It is essential 

that if a member of your 

household has symptoms, no 

matter how mild, and needs a 

test the entire household 

isolate until the results are 

received.                      

Thank you 

Shoebox Appeal 

Leaflets have been sent 

home for this year’s 

shoebox appeal. 

Please ensure that all 

shoeboxes are in school 

for Friday 23rd October 

as they need to be 

quarantined here before 

being collected straight 

after half term. 

If anyone is in need of an 

empty wrapped shoebox, 

we have some available in 

school.  

 

Please note that the 

Curriculum 

Information sheets 

for parents are on 

the website: parents 

/ curriculum 

information 

Reminder – Purple 

Cow Photography 

Please can all those who 

wish to order their 

child/children’s 

photographs ensure that 

the forms are in school 

by Monday 12th October. 

Thank you. 

      

We break up for half term on Friday the 23rd October and re-open to the 

children on Tuesday 3rd November. 

 

 


